

Olive Academies

Executive Headteacher - Collette Hunnisett

To all parents/carers

14 March 2022

Dear parent/carer

The Thurrock Education Awards are back!

Thurrock Council is again celebrating the magnificent work and outstanding achievements of our colleagues in education.

Nominations open for 11 award categories on Monday 14 March at https://consult.thurrock.gov.uk/education-awards-2022. You can find further information on this website on each award categories and make your nominations using a simple online nomination form.

This year we would like to encourage nominations from everyone including: staff, parents, governors, students, volunteers and business partners. May I kindly ask that you pass this information on as widely as possible to help encourage a variety of nominations and nominees?

Speak to your child about their experiences in school this academic year and their favourite teachers/the support they have received and make your nomination today.

Nominations will close on Sunday 15 May 2022 and the awards ceremony will take place on Friday 8 July 2022.

If your nominee is shortlisted as a finalist (to be announced in June 2022) you will be invited to attend the awards ceremony. The ceremony is a very special event which truly celebrates our school teaching and support staff.

I hope you will join me in recognising the contribution our team makes and celebrate those who have gone the extra mile by supporting the school and making nominations. We would love our staff to be shortlisted this year.

Yours sincerely

Collette Hunnisett Executive Headteacher



Olive Academies is a company limited by guarantee no. 8747464, registered in England and Wales.